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Brian Schultz

From: Betty Leland

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 7:30 AM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Net-Metering Works for Floridians
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Brian Schultz

From: Anthony Lacamera <alacamera@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:05 PM

To: Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Net-Metering Works for Floridians

Dear Commissioners,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Anthony Lacamera

Mr Anthony Lacamera
alacamera@gmail.com
643 Woodbridge Dr
Ormond Beach, FL 32174



Brian Schultz

From: Karen Waltman <Karen.Waltman.50240720@p2a.co>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:07 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

Time and time again, Florida’s voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven “Amendment 17, which would have prohibited the
subsidization of solar energy, and approved ‘Amendment 4°, which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar
customers.

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar
industry.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10%
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering.

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy.
Solar benefits Floridians’ safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid.
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools — not less — in order to weather all the
storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida.

Thank you,
Karen Waltman
8524 SW 90th Ln
Ocala, FL 34481



Brian Schultz

From: Vincent Lopez <Vincent.Lopez.51016764@p2a.co>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Art Graham,

Time and time again, Florida’s voters have made their support for policies meant to encourage the spread of
rooftop solar clear. In 2016 voters rejected the utility-driven “Amendment 17, which would have prohibited the
subsidization of solar energy, and approved ‘Amendment 4°, which provided tax exemptions for rooftop solar
customers.

Florida is in the middle of a public health and economic crisis. Undermining the rights of solar customers to

receive full compensation for the power they produce will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.
Now is not the time to create more uncertainty by changing the fundamental economic landscape of the solar
industry.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the fourth most electricity from solar panels in the country, led
the country in new solar jobs, and employed over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was
the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could
threaten up to 125,000 of these jobs across the United States. Florida is struggling with an above 10%
unemployment rate since May and the economic hardship could get worse if you end retail-rate net metering.

People and businesses across the state rely on commonsense solar policies to take control of their own energy.
Solar benefits Floridians’ safety too. Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid.
As we progress through hurricane season, Floridians need more tools — not less — in order to weather all the
storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, homeowners, and our environment from additional uncertainty
by preserving retail compensation for net metering here in Florida.

Thank you,

Vincent Lopez

1293 County Rd 426
Oviedo, FL 32765



Brian Schultz

From: Gisele Gauvin <chinook1998@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:37 PM

To: Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Net-Metering Works for Floridians

Dear Commissioners,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Gisele Gauvin

Miss Gisele Gauvin
chinook1998 @aol.com
37 Frenora Ln.

Palm Coast, Florida 32137



Brian Schultz

From: tilynnscheller@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of TiLynn Scheller
<tilynnscheller@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:39 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

TiLynn Scheller

Astor, FL 32102
tilynnscheller@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: mdkunkel7@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Miguel Kunkel <mdkunkel7
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:51 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Miguel Kunkel

Cape Coral, FL 33993
mdkunkel7 @gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: petersenengine@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Curt Petersen
<petersenengine@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Also get rid of the insurance requirement for tier 2 renewable energy generators.
Sincerely,

Curt Petersen
2884 SW 176th Way Miramar, FL 33029-5554



Brian Schultz

From: dirksj1980@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Dirks <dirksj1980
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:51 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

First, | want to say | am a current owner and strong proponent of solar. | do not view this or any specific energy source
as the only energy to focus on. | believe we should have a diversified portfolio of energy options. Net metering
encourages the use of solar on personal homes and businesses and this practice should continue. Not everyone will
adopt such an investment but for those that do, we need to continue to support net metering.

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

John Dirks

Kissimmee, FL 34747
dirksj1980@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: carmaster77@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jean Eydelman <carmaster77
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:52 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Jean Eydelman

Palmetto, FL 34221
carmaster77@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: toinevr1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Toine van Rosmalen <toinevr1
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:57 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Toine van Rosmalen

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312
toinevrl@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: fennernp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paula Fennern
<fennernp@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We should always do more when there is access & good plans to helping the Earth. This is that time. As we struggle with
a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by
signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good
paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Paula Fennern

Fort Myers, FL 33912
fennernp@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: Stephkaren954@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephanie Nagel
<Stephkaren954@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:06 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Stephanie Nagel
7440 NW 10th PI Plantation, FL 33313-5911



Brian Schultz

From: rouanna@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of RB Garden
<rouanna@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:57 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

RB Garden
Springfield, OR 97477
rouanna@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: gregread@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Greg Read
<gregread@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Greg Read
Jacksonville, FL 32207
gregread@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: juliericson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Julie Ericson
<juliericscon@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:04 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Julie Ericson

Lake Worth Beach, FL 33460
juliericson@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: joshuawallis@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Wallis
<joshuawallis@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:09 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support consumer Choice - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

We must do everything we can to encourage use of renewable energy. Fossil fuel companies are doing everything they
can to avoid the inevitable takeover. If they were smart they would invest in renewables themselves, but they are
staying their own course, speeding us off the climate change cliff.

Net metering seems banal but is critical to our children's future.

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Joshua Wallis

Austin, TX 78745
joshuawallis@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: dukeandmartha@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Howard Schneider
<dukeandmartha@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 6:04 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Howard Schneider
4255 Preston Pass Lakeland, FL 33811-3226



Brian Schultz

From: Simfinate@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Shea Meredith
<Simfinate@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Shea Meredith
Wausau, WI 54401
Simfinate@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: katomira@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anthony Miragliotta
<katomira@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:54 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Anthony Miragliotta
Venice, FL 34293



Brian Schultz

From: will@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Will CONNER
<will@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Will CONNER
120 Washington St Saint Augustine, FL 32084-4934



Brian Schultz

From: jjneusies2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Neu <jjneusies2
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

James Neu

Eugene, OR 97404
jjneusies2@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: vanessahan@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of vanessa han
<vanessahan@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:05 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

vanessa han
Jacksonville, FL 32225
vanessahan@ufl.edu



Brian Schultz

From: john1844@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of JOHN WING <john1844
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:54 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
JOHN WING
1121 Watersedge Dr Lakeland, FL 33801-6722



Brian Schultz

From: anna.bethea@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anna Bethea
<anna.bethea@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Anna Bethea
2884 N Settlers Blvd Tallahassee, FL 32303-1901



Brian Schultz

From: mrc5451@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Cruz <mrc5451
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:59 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Michael Cruz

Miami, FL 33182
mrc5451@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: deefurness@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dyllan Furness
<deefurness@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:41 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Dyllan Furness

Saint Petersburg, FL 33713
deefurness@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: mike.akatomo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Albanese
<mike.akatomo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:10 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Michael Albanese

Palm Coast, FL 32164
mike.akatomo@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: gog.gp@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of richard fried
<gog.gp@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:40 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
richard fried
1822 1/2 56th St S Gulfport, FL 33707-4133



Brian Schultz

From: silcottmd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Silcott
<silcottmd @everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Michael Silcott
7641 65th Way N Pinellas Park, FL 33781-3117



Brian Schultz

From: richtrzc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Richard Trzcinski
<richtrzc@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:53 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Richard Trzcinski
75 Crystal Beach Dr Destin, FL 32541-3529



Brian Schultz

From: ronm430@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of colonel meyer <ronm430
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:53 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
colonel meyer
3701 Eagle Pass St # 30 North Port, FL 34286-2009



Brian Schultz

From: nicole@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicole Paulson
<nicole@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:55 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Nicole Paulson
Tampa, FL 33609



Brian Schultz

From: mike.akatomo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Albanese
<mike.akatomo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Michael Albanese

Palm Coast, FL 32164
mike.akatomo@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: patjjones@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Pat Jones
<patjjones@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

Please do your duty to the citizens who have elected you to office and have put our faith in your protecting our rights,
welfare, and stated desires.

We are in the middle of a public health and economic crisis this is not the time to create more uncertainty by making
changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Pat Jones
825 Islebay Dr Apollo Beach, FL 33572-3381



Brian Schultz

From: kathmh@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kathleen Hensman
<kathmh@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:53 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Kathleen Hensman
2320 Del Aire Blvd Apt 113 Delray Beach, FL 33445-5992



Brian Schultz

From: dbgolf19@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Leonard Harrisn <dbgolf19
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Leonard Harrisn
Melbourne, FL 32940
dbgolfl9@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: dirksj1980@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Dirks <dirksj1980
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:56 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

First, | want to say | am a current user of solar and believe in this as one of the options we should continue to support. It
is not the only focus and not everyone will adopt solar but we should support the net metering benefits for those whom
do chose to invest in this offering.

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

John Dirks

Kissimmee, FL 34747
dirksj1980@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: valmar5150@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kristopher Eijan <valmar5150
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Kristopher Eijan
Apopka, FL 32703
valmar5150@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: jeancarlosaponte@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jean Aponte
<jeancarlosaponte@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:07 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

I'm a disabled combat veteran,m, and utilizing solar energy will help me afford the land | fought to protect and currently
pay for, please don't take that away to benefit your big pockets.

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Jean Aponte

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33324
jeancarlosaponte@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: osu781@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Dennis Kill <osu781
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Dennis Kill
12838 Stanwyck Cir Tampa, FL 33626-4465



Brian Schultz

From: juravytas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of JURATE NAVICKAS
<juravytas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:55 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
JURATE NAVICKAS
1400 Dr Martin Luther King Jr St N Saint Petersburg, FL 33704-3302



Brian Schultz

From: madprofessor153@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Cody Skirmont
<madprofessor153@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Cody Skirmont

Riverview, FL 33578
madprofessorl53@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: drkarinf@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karin Figueroa
<drkarinf@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:08 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Karin Figueroa
Orlando, FL 32835



Brian Schultz

From: olivia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Olivia Collins
<olivia@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Olivia Collins
19985 NE 6th Ct Miami, FL 33179-3050



Brian Schultz

From: driver23d@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Uddi
<driver23d@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 4:05 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Daniel Uddi

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33325
driver23d@aol.com



Brian Schultz

From: J1Hartwell@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Hartwell
<J1Hartwell@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:09 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
John Hartwell
3640 SW 185th Ave Miramar, FL 33029-5873



Brian Schultz

From: swampthing40@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Blalock <swampthing40
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:38 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

James Blalock

Pinellas Park, FL 33782
swampthingd0@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: md5835@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mihir Desai <md5835
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:54 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Stop being greedy fucks and for fucks sake do something to actual help ppl. Be amazed how it will work in your favor.

Sincerely,

Mihir Desai

Lithia, FL 33547
md5835@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: joedeline@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lady Patalinghug
<joedeline@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:50 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Lady Patalinghug

Fort Myers, FL 33967
joedeline@yahoo.com
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